
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
March 22, 2017                                                               
News contact: Priscilla Petersen, (620) 902-6433; priscilla.petersen@ks.gov 
 

K-39 reopens to traffic east of Chanute 

Wednesday morning (March 22) the Kansas Department of Transportation 

(KDOT) opened the new Draw Creek Bridge and the Big Creek drainage bridge on K-39 

east of Chanute to traffic. The 1½-mile section of K-39 on which the bridges are located 

had been closed since last July, when KDOT started a replacement project for both 

structures. 

The state route detour for the K-39 closure is no longer in effect. Drive with care. 

 

  ######### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 FL West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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